
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 30 October 2020 16:34 
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) <Licensing_CE@cheshireeast.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licence application at crompton road mill. 
 
7 Albert street. 
 
Has a mistake been made in the times of the licence application?  
 
From 10 at night to 6 in the morning?  
 
The mill is embedded in a residential area, there are no comparable businesses from which to draw 
trade with out customers migrating from the commercial and entertainment sectors of town around 
1/2 a mile away, it seems wholly inappropriate to even consider an application of this nature in this 
location. 
 
What criteria can the council apply when approving an application such as this, does the application 
contain any details of the expected level of business and a travel plan to anticipate how customers 
might arrive and depart at such antisocial hours?  
 
Mr xxxxxxxxxxxx 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


